
PUBLIC HEALTH CAMPAIGN | SEXUAL HEALTH 

Dear Healthy Living Champion, 

As you may be aware, in Cornwall, Pharmacies will be working on Public Health Campaigns,
local to the county, over the next 2 years. 

This is part of the 'Cornwall Public Health Plus' project, funded by Public Health Cornwall
and supported by Community Pharmacy Cornwall (formerly known as Cornwall & Isles of
Scilly Local Pharmaceutical Committee (LPC)). 

The fourth campaign is around Sexual Health and this will be running across August and
September. 

This campaign is similar to the first Sexual Health Campaign and incorporates the same key
themes, with two important additions: the introduction of the Pharmacy Contraception
Service and the changes to the Emergency Contraception Patient Group Direction in
Cornwall. These changes ensure that all women of childbearing age can access emergency
contraception for free.

Enclosed in this envelope you will find the following: 

2 x Posters
These posters signpost patients to speak to you, the Pharmacy team or to Brook (Cornwall's
free sexual health and contraception services provider).

Please put these posters on display in your Pharmacy.

Data Collection Tally Chart
To record how many consultations or encounters you have with patients relating to Sexual
Health, this includes all advice given by any member of the Pharmacy team. 

QR Code
We are working with Public Health Cornwall to try and obtain data regarding awareness of
Brook. Please can you ask patients to scan the QR code and complete the anonymous
questionnaire. (It could be done whilst they are waiting to speak to a member of the
pharmacy team or after the conversation.) 

Please relay this information to the rest of the pharmacy team.

Data submission for this campaign will go live at the end of September, you can claim 
£250.00 via PharmOutcomes when you upload your data.

Any questions please contact: admin@communitypharmacycornwall.org

@kernowpharmacy
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More Information

admin@communitypharmacycornwall.org

Haven't heard from us in a while?

Please check your Junk folder, new
emails may get directed here.  

Our email address has changed!

To get in contact:

admin@communitypharmacycornwall.org

Sign up to our mailing list here: 

https://communitypharmacycornwall.us12.list-manage.com/subscribe?
u=52f69c5f3501357862bd565dd&id=88bbe245aa

@kernowpharmacy
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